
NOFCS Board of Directors Election 
Membership Notification 

For June 24, 2025 
 
 

May 14, 2025 
 
Dear North Okanagan Friendship Center Society Voting member, 
  
The NOFCS Board is seeking individuals who have a strong commitment to supporting accessible 
programs and social services that support Indigenous peoples in urban areas and living away from 
home to join the NOFCS Board of Directors. 
  
Members of the Board of Directors are responsible for providing overall direction to NOFCS, 
including review and approval of the Society’s strategic objectives and policies. The Board is 
supported by NOFCS Executive Director and staff.  
 
Elections will be held on June 24, 2025, and candidates will be selected by the voting members of 
the North Okanagan Friendship Center Society at the Annual General Meeting. This year, NOFCS is 
seeking candidates to fill 4(four) out of 7(seven) Board positions: Four directors will be elected for a 
3-year term. 
 
Any member age of 18 years of age and above, who is a member in good standing and who resides 
in the North Okanagan catchment area, and who has fulfilled their year of absence after completing 
work as a Staff member or a contractor and who has been approved by NOFCS Board of Directors 
can be nominated for a Director. New members must have been an approved member for 30 days 
prior to the date of the election. 
 
Members in good standing can nominate individuals to the Board. If you have any questions, please 
contact NOFCS at 250-542-1247 ext 101 to be directed to the Electoral Officer. 
  
In Friendship, 
 
 
Tina-Marie Christian 
Interim Executive Director 
North Okanagan Friendship Center Society 


